
Pre-Qualification for Professional Services for the Engineering Office 

The RFSQ packages were posted in our Bonfire electronic procurement portal as well 
as advertised in The Facts and the Electronic State Business Daily (EBSD) website. 
 
Period 1 had a total of three thousand seven hundred and thirty (3730) vendors who 
were notified of our solicitation. There were three hundred and fifty-five (355) 
document takers resulting in ninety-one (91) submissions.  
 
Period 2 had a total of three thousand nine hundred and fifty-seven (3957) vendors 
who were notified of our solicitation. There were two hundred and fifty-three (253) 
document takers resulting in seventeen (17) submissions.  
 
Period 3 had a total of four thousand two hundred and twelve (4212) vendors who 
were notified of our solicitation. There were one hundred and ninety-four (194) 
document takers resulting in twelve (12) submissions.  
 
Period 4 had a total of four hundred and thirty-six (436) vendors who were notified of 
our solicitation. There were one hundred and twenty-one (121) document takers 
resulting in fifteen (15) submissions.  

 
Evaluation Committee 

Matt Hanks, County Engineer 
Karen McKinnon, Assistant County Engineer 
Wael Tabara, Assistant County Engineer 
Natasha Stulberg, Purchasing Department (non-voting member) 

 


